
Complete your subscription to
the  St.  Marcel  News  &
Announcements Bulletin
June 12, 2014
Dear friend,

Your request to subscribe your email address to the St. Marcel
News & Announcement list has just been received via the St.
Marcel  Initiative  website.  The  request  came  from  this  IP
address (–ip–) and this Internet location (–ref_url–). This
message is to ensure that you want to subscribe your email
address (–their_email–) to that list, and that your email
address was not subscribed without your permission.

To continue the subscription process and confirm your signup
to St. Marcel News & Anouncements, please click this link now:

–url–

Otherwise, if you in fact do not want to subscribe, you may
ignore this message. By not visiting the link above, your
subscription will not be finalized.

Thank you for your interest in the St. Marcel Initiative and
in the work of His Excellency Bishop Williamson.
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